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Calendar Notes

2014 Recognition
& Dedication -
Sunday, October 5,
1:00 p.m.

Sips and Slurps -
Fall. Details to follow

Board members

welcome your questions,
suggestions or your

volunteering of talents.

Luke Geiser 849-4750
Rick Kloehn 418-0766
Deb Mueller 898-1977
Don Pfister 849-2939
Dori Schmitz 286-2312
Karen Shymanski
898-5827

Roger Woelfel 851-8830

Summer Sunshine 2014

S*PARK

Volunteerism Opportunities — As popularity of renting the Chapel and Hall
increases, we are reaching out to you, our valued supporters for help on the day of
rentals. Duties include:opening the buildings and returning after the event to check
that all doors are locked, lights are out and no water is running.

Judy Koehler, resident ‘Garden Fairy’ retires! Thanks to her guidance, our gardens
have flourished — but need spiffing up regularly. As Judy moves her magic touch to her
twin grand babies, a full time job, p/us a new business, we will need help. Please grow
our call list. 7o help out occasionally —or regularly, call Sharon Heimann 920.849.9592

By:Violet Lace
Photography
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Sips & Slurps in the Park - Calling all wine and beer crafters!
Reserve your table today and share your craft and stories while
raising funds for the growth of the Park. Call 920-898-1977,
920-898-5827 or Info@StMartinHeritagePark.org
Save the date! Saturday, Nov. 8, 6:30 pm. for our annual wine & beer
tasting. More details in our Fall newsletter.

Join Hands Day with Catholic Financial Life — The Park was
spring cleaned inside and out with the help of Pine Creek 4-H Club,
Advanced Disposal and Park members. The group also completed
ditch clean up for the Adopt-a-Highway program. Hats off to
everyone that helps make the Park a nicer place for all our guests.

‘Brat in the Park’ Success — Hope you all enjoyed a day of ‘summer
food” —fresh from the grille at our spring fund raising event.
“Charlie and Rough Around the Edges”, the Museum/Chapel open
house, face painting and balloon animal making were all highlights
of the day. Cheers to all that made this event a wonderful success!

Guests enjoying
the Museum/
Chapel during
‘Brat in the Park’

l
Calendar Photo Feature — The 1939 Hayton Team of the Calumet
County Softball League was featured in the 2014 Chilton State
Bank historical calendar. Thanks to Kathy Reiser for submitting

the photo on behalf of the Park. To view the many treasures at our
Chapel Museum, call Kathy for an appt., 920-849-9281.

Recognition & Dedication Sunday, October 5. Watch for an invitation to all
members, our special supporters and their guests to come see what’s new at the Park.
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100% of your donation goes to St. Martin Heritage Park, Charlestown, Inc.— a 501¢ (3) organization under the IRS. All gifts are tax
deductible to the extent allowable by law. For more information or rental inquiries please write: Info@StMartinHeritagePark.org
or W1140 Lime Kiln Road, New Holstein, W1 53061. Ger our full story at StMartinHeritagePark.org
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